
2019/20 Batch 
 

Dear Students, 

 

The Dean has instructed to postpone all practical sessions 

pertaining to 2019/20 Batch with immediate effect and until 

further notice. This decision has been taken due to prevailing 

COVID situation.  

 

The practical sessions are expected to recommence in 1-2 weeks 

time. You will be notified of the fresh schedules in due course. 

Kindly note that the online sessions will continue according to 

the current time table. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

7th January 2022 
 


